BRIDGE ROAD SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

127 Parramatta Road Camperdown 2025 Telephone:95198389 95198652 Facsimile:95196418
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May 6
Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome to Term 2. After the holidays,
the children have settled well into the
routines of school.

The Red Cross which sponsors our
breakfast program, is visiting in a couple of
weeks to do a “Good Food” presentation
with the students.

Later in the term there will be another
“Books in Homes” presentation at a special
school assembly with a guest speaker — we
have been so fortunate with our guest
authors or illustrators.

This term an AFL program has been
scheduled for each Tuesday of term. The
costing for each child is $27.50 but the
school can subsidise a little, to bring the
cost to $15.

Please complete the attached form and
return to school.

If you have not completed a General
Consent Form, could you please complete
this and return to school as soon as
possible.

Please send in a warm sweater for the
cooler weather — our school can be quite
cold!

Regards
Jackie




